
 
 

Garage Door Replacement 

Replacement of your garage door requires the submission of an Architectural Change Request 

Form which can be found on the Avalon website.  The door must look the same as the other 

newer doors in the community.  The expense to replace the garage door falls on the 

homeowner.  Nothing should be installed until you have an approved Architectural Change 

Request Form.  Below please find information regarding the garage door. 

• Raised panel steel sectional door 

• Design – 24 gauge, short panel 8’ x 7’ (no windows), 16 rectangles (4 for each panel) 

• Color - Sandstone 

Existing garage door numbers must be affixed to the new door.  If the color or style does not 

appear correct, it is your responsibility to confirm the color/design prior to installation. 


